From: judy day

To: corporate

Subject: Squaw Valley renaming process
Date: Friday, July 10, 2020 11:25:13 AM
To:

Mayor Jack Crompton and Council,

My name is Judy Day and | am a long-time resident of Squaw Valley Crescent, Creekside. ( over 50 years!) . | was
dismayed to read a public news article about council's decision to start the process of re-naming our street.

My family and | are among at least 20 close friends and neighbours on the Crescent. We want to be consulted and
participate, in the current discussion surrounding Squaw Valley Crescent.

We had heard nothing formal about council's decision to start the process to change the name of our Crescent, until
an article in The Pique newspaper, July 2nd, brought it to our attention.

We need to be informed of how and where we, the long time residents, as well as all residents, of Squaw Valley
Crescent, can immediately be consulted and participate in this process.

Thank you for your timely response and information on this important matter.

Judy Day,

2068 Squaw Valley Crescent
Whistler,

Creekside

Mailing address

#405. 2288 Pine Street,
Vancouver, BC

V6J 5G4

Sent from my iPad



